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28 August 2012  
 
 
Dear Christine 
 
Criminal Justice Bill 

 
Thank you for your letter of 11 July 2012. 
 
The Superintendents’ Association of Northern Ireland has no submission to make in 
relation to the Draft Justice Bill. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
J A Kearney 

Superintendent 
Honorary Secretary 
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